
Sir Martin Frobisher Academy 
Frobisher Drive, Jaywick, Clacton, CO15 2QH  

Telephone: 01255 427073 

Email: Frobisher.Admin@smfa.org.uk  

Website: www.smfa.org.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Debbie Gayler 

Deputy Heads: Mr David Girdlestone and Miss Victoria Higgins  

 

3.7.20 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As the end of the school year approaches, we are looking at ways in which we can 

transition the children so they are ready for September, including introducing your children 

to their new class teachers.  

New Appointments 

We are pleased to announce two new teacher appointments for September.  

• Mr Crees -Year 3/4  

• Miss Gunner - Year 2 

Both Mr Crees and Miss Gunner are excellent & experienced teachers and are excited 

about beginning their journey with your children at Sir Martin Frobisher Academy.  

Classes 

One aspect we want to communicate with you is your children’s new class and teacher. 

Following this letter, you should receive an email with your child’s name, class and teacher.  

Class Names 

As part of our new Vision for the school, we have asked teachers to name their classes 

based on an author. Therefore, please find below the class names and the previous 

classroom names. 

Class Name Previous 

Classroom Name 

Year Group Class Teacher 

Julia Donaldson Class KS1 Intervention 

Room 

Reception/Year 1 Mrs Pickess 

Judith Kerr Class Class 2 Year 1/2  Mrs Last 

Oliver Jeffers Class Class 1 Year 2 Miss Gunner 

Roald Dahl Class Class 3 Year 3 Mr Crees 

Enid Blyton Class Class 8 Year 3/4  Miss Parsonson 

Jacqueline Wilson Class Class 7 Year 4 Miss Hall 

Michael Morpurgo Class Class 6 Year 5 Mrs Khan 

J.K. Rowling Class Class 5 Year 5/6 Mrs Denny 

Michael Rosen Class  Class 4 Year 6 Ms Button 
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Mr Girdlestone & Miss Higgins will be supporting across the school with the COVID-19 

Catch Up Programme, interventions and any additional day to day cover needed. I also look 

forward to teaching the occasional lesson too!  

Transition Presentations  

Next week, we will send an email to each new class with a presentation or video from each 

teacher introducing themselves, their class and other exciting activities. Please keep an eye 

out for this email as we want all of the children to feel confident and excited about new 

classes for September.  

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to 

contact the school office. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

Mrs Gayler  
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